Via email
July 18, 2017

City of West Linn
22500 Salamo Rd.
West Linn, OR 97068

Re: ROW vacation proposed in Project No. PA-17-29

At tonight’s meeting, the neighbors voted unanimously 28-0 for this letter to be
forwarded to the city. With all due respect, I would like to notify the City of West Linn,
the Planning Department, and the City Council that the Bolton Neighborhood
Association strongly opposes the ROW vacation proposed in Project No. PA-17-29
(adjacent to 5685 West A Street).

We would like you to keep that area as a public right-of-way for the city’s Safe Routes
to Schools plan, as well as for general pedestrian connectivity.

Respectfully yours,

Steve Miesen, President
Bolton Neighborhood Association




